
 

Notice 
Mandatory Summer Irrigation Policy 

 
As we approach the summer months, Wellborn SUD would like to remind our customers that 
water conservation is critical in order to meet our long term and short term water demands.  
Wellborn SUD has historically experienced high demand on Sunday nights and Monday 
mornings during the summer irrigation season.  In an effort to manage the effect created by the 
weekly summer peak demand, the District has adopted the following mandatory summer watering 
policy: 

 
Mandatory Summer Watering Policy 

• The Mandatory Summer Watering Policy will begin July 1, 2019 and will continue 
through September 30, 2019. 

 
• Customers with addresses ending with an even number (0, 2, 4, 6, 8) will irrigate on 
Monday, Wednesday and Friday. 

 
• Customers with addresses ending in odd numbers (1, 3, 5, 7, 9) will irrigate on 
Tuesday, Thursday and Saturday. 

 
• This new policy places no limit on the amount of water applied during approved 
days of irrigation.  

 

This notice should be given to your irrigation maintenance company in order for your irrigation 
settings to be modified accordingly. 

As in the past, with our Customer’s participation the District will be able to maintain an 
adequate water supply and meet high summer demands. If you have any questions, please do 
not hesitate to contact our office at (979) 690-9799. 


